
January 6, 2021 

 

Dear Fathers and Brothers, 

 

Metro North Church is honored and pleased to host the January 23, 2021 Presbytery 

meeting. We look forward to hearing how our God has used this presbytery to 

minister and expand his kingdom here in the Lowcountry.  

 

We’ll have a light breakfast available for you beginning at 8:15 in our family room, 

and lunch at noon. 

 

Please download your presbytery packet prior to arriving for the meeting. Wifi is 

available at MNC_Guest and the password is: 109GuestAccess. 

 

Our address is 109 Central Avenue, Goose Creek, SC 29445.  

 

We are only planning for TE’s and RE’s to be in attendance. Per last our last 

presbytery meeting we will be asking everyone to wear masks and physically 

distance from one another. 

 

Should you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to call Arline at the 

church office, 843-764-0873 or myself at 843-323-7078. 

 

Gripped by Grace, 

 

John A. Schley 

Associate Pastor 

 

 

John Schley 

Associate Pastor 


